

On behalf of the Billie Renfroe Chapter, we thank all members and friends, for your constant support and wish you' all a safe, healthy, and happy 4th of July. With that said, we will not be holding a meeting this month so that everyone can enjoy this amazing time of year with their families. We will return to Zoom meeting in August. Please be safe out there in this heat!

A quick reminder, August will be a Zoom meeting as we have the 37th Annual Meeting in San Antonio, Texas, August 23-27, 2023. I hope you all consider attending. Three of us are up for National positions. Keith Goodenough (Chapter Chairman) is a current board member going for Vice President. Willie Phillips (Region 3 Director) is going for Seargent of Arms. Terry Ferguson (Chapter Sectretary) is going for Secretary. We also anticipate another great chance this year for the "Brig Gen Allen J. Jamerson AFSFA Chapter of the Year - 2022". I can assure you this will be an amazing turnout with us being in San Antonio this year. Come join us in representing the Billie Renfroe Chapter and catch up with old friend and make many new ones. If you need any details of the event please click on the following link: 37th Annual National Meeting.

Respectfully, CMSgt (Ret) Terry A. Ferguson Secretary, Billie Renfroe Chapter



Billie Renfroe Chapter, 824 Lionel Way, Fort Worth, TX, 76108 (817) 793-4433, afsfabillierenfroe.com







Billie Renfroe Chapter | 824 Lionel Way, Fort Worth, TX 76108

<u>Unsubscribe ferg5256@aol.com</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by ferg5256@aol.com powered by

